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Events

Groom Webinar: It’s Not Too Late! What 
Employers Need to Do With Their Retirement 
Plans Before Year End (November 23, 2021)

You may have changed the way hardship withdrawals are made 
from your 401(k) plan a couple of years ago to comply with 
changes in the law, but did you amend your plan?  And for 
amendments to required minimum distributions that aren’t 
mandated until next year, have you made the necessary changes in 
your operations? It’s not too late!

Please contact us if you have any questions or would like to receive a recording of this 
program.
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